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BY EMAIL 
 
 
February 24, 2022 
 
Claire Bebbington 
ENWIN Utilities Ltd.  
4545 Rhodes Drive 
P.O. Box 1625, Station A 
Windsor, ON N8W 5T1 
regulatory@enwin.com 
 
 
Dear Ms. Bebbington: 
 
Re: EB-2021-0019 Application for 2022 Rates  
  
The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) has re-issued the Decision and Order, originally 
issued on February 17, 2022, in the above-noted proceeding to incorporate the 
following clerical changes: 

1. Add the issuance date to the footer of the Tariff of Rates and Charges, 
2. Correct a typo on the Schedule A cover page, and 
3. Incorporate text searchability in the Tariff of Rates and Charges.  

Any questions relating to this letter should be directed to Alexander Di Ilio at 
alexander.diilio@oeb.ca or at 416-440-7718. The Board’s toll-free number is 1-888-632-
6273. 
 

Yours truly, 

 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
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